

Drinkwater School Newsletter

"Empowering an Engaged Community of Learners"

October 2024

Harvest Edition

Harvest Day

(Submitted by 6th Grade)

This fall, the 6th grade class came together to plan a wonderful Harvest Day for Kindergarten through 8th grade, which took place on September 27th. We came up with awesome stations that we hope everyone loved, like garlic planting, carrot pancakes using carrots harvested from our garden, pumpkin bowling, honey harvesting, and seed mosaics. Furthermore, one of our classmates brought in their chickens!

Drinkwater has been doing
Harvest Day for over 20 years. There
were a lot of things we liked about
planning Harvest Day, like writing
scripts, being leaders/role models to
younger students, and
writing/rehearsing the opening
announcements. Lots of our creative
6th graders made posters too.

Thank you to everyone who made this a fun and special day for our school!



Honey Anyone?



Cooking Carrot Pancakes



Seed Art

Fall Sports

Thank you very much to Coach Shiloh and Coach Maria for their work with our students! Our teams did great. Also, thank you to Mr. Smith for his work in organizing our program with the Busline League! It has been a great season! Bobcat Nation is alive and well!

Community Service

We have two community service projects coming up. The first will be a coin drive to help raise money for Hurricane Relief. Start saving your coins!

Also, our annual food drive for the Northport Food Pantry will be in November. We are very excited that we can help our community during the holidays. Stay tuned for more information about both of these upcoming events.



Upcoming Events

Week of 10/21 is Parent-Teacher Conference Week. Please make sure to make an appointment to meet with your child's teacher.

10/25 PTG Halloween Party (5:00 - 6:30)



Remember...it's getting cold out. Please dress appropriately for the weather!

Pre-K Survey

Please see the Drinkwater School website to take a survey on the implementation of a possible Pre-K program. We are looking for your feedback. Go to

www.drinkwalerschool.org for the survey link.